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Hello,

My name is Jay Morris and I'm a student at the Illinois Institute of Technology. I am working with a
group of engineering and architecture students on an interprofessional project. We would like to design
and ultimately propose a linkage between the CTA and Metra that would connect the Ogilvie and Clinton
green line stations.  We believe that we can design a system that would be cost efficient while also
making the transition much smoother for your customers. 
In order to do this we are requesting access to the Ogilvie platform drawings. I will be more that happy
to answer any questions that may arise.  Thank you 


